USS KASKASKÍA (AO-27) FLEET POST OFFICE HEW YORK, H. Y.

17 December 1964

Dear KASKASKIA Family,

This is our initial KASKASKIA familygram for our 1965 Mediterranian cruise. While the ship is deployed, we will send you a monthly family newsletter to let you know what we're doing, how we're doing, where we have been and to acquaint you with the officers and men who serve in KADKASKIA.

With this letter we've enclosed an article from the Mayport Mirror which will give you the command history of the KASKASKIA, thereby saving our yeoman several man hours of typing.

With best regards and God Bless

Charles W. WA

Commanding Officer